
 Limestone District School Board 
 

Special Education Advisory Committee 
 

SEAC Meeting 
 

Wednesday, December 19, 2018 
 

Limestone District School Board Education Centre 
220 Portsmouth Avenue, Kingston 

 
6:00 pm  

 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. Welcome 
 
2. Approval of Agenda 
 
3. Declaration of Conflict of Interest 
 
4. Business Arising From the Minutes 

 
5. Community Partner Presentation-Community Living Kingston-Erin 

Sheldon 
 

6. Educational Services Update-LDSB Mental Health Strategy-Mental 
Health Lead, Laura Conboy 
 

7. Correspondence (attached) 
 

a) Windsor-Essex Catholic District School Board 
 
b) Brant Haldimand Norfolk 
 

8.    Association Updates (Attached) 
 

9.    Other Business 
 

i)  Ministry Updates –Associate Superintendent Alison McDonnell 
 

• Pilot to Support Transitions to Postsecondary Pathways for Students 
with Developmental Disabilities-Associate Superintendent Alison 
McDonnell and Principal Darlene Scarlett 

 
 ii)  SEAC Membership - Associate Superintendent Alison McDonnell 
 



 
10.   Next Meeting Date 

 
 January 23, 2019 
 

11.   Adjournment 







 

    

Education Policy & Operations Committee 

ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

SPECIAL EDUCATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE (SEAC) 

DECEMBER 19, 2018     
 
 
 
 (i) Ministry Updates 

Pilot to Support Transitions to Postsecondary Pathways for Students with Developmental 
Disabilities 

LDSB is part of a Ministry of Education pilot focused on supporting transitions to post-secondary 
pathways for students with developmental disabilities. The scope (outcomes) of the project in LDSB 
include: 

• Increase the number of students who successfully transition to community opportunities, 
paid employment and post-secondary education opportunities; 

• Increase awareness of the life beyond school pathway options for parents, caregivers, 
students, educators, community agencies and employers and; 

• Increase educator capacity to develop students’ abilities to achieve their pathway of 
choice. 
 

As part of this pilot, LDSB will continue to work with both lead and supporting boards and the 
Ministry of Education as part of a professional learning community. 

 (ii) SEAC Membership 

SEAC members will be appointed by the new Board of Trustees for the next four-year term at the 
January 23, 2019 Board meeting and will begin their term in February 2019.  Chair and Vice Chair of 
SEAC will be elected at the February 20, 2019 SEAC meeting. 

 

 
Report Prepared By: Alison McDonnell, Associate Superintendent, Learning For All 
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